
  

  

Merry Christmas to All and a 
Prosperous New Year to Kinlochbervie  

Merry Christmas to everyone in Kinlochbervie from your newly appointed  

Community Project Officer, Fiona Donaldson.  

With your help, let’s make 2011 a year to remember! 

Community Council Meetings are held on the first Tuesday of each month, at 

7pm in the Village Hall. Our next meeting being February 1st 2011. We would 

like to see you there. 

There are several projects, which have already been put forward, details of 

which can be found overleaf.  Please note that these are suggestions from 

members of the Community. Some you will recognise as being ongoing and 

are now nearing completion, If you would like to make any other 

suggestions, please contact Fiona on  07979 541784 or by email 

klbfiona@aol.com 

We value your comments and need your help and support. 

PRIZE DRAW—10th January 2011 

Are you interested in helping ?  

Would you like to prioritise what projects are looked at?     

Here is your chance to have your say. 

Please complete the attached form before 10th January and return it to : 
Fiona Donaldson 

Old School 

Inshegra 

IV27 4RH 

Mobile 07979 541784 

Email:klbfiona@aol.com 
Contact Fiona on  


